
 

  

 

 

12 December 2024 

AHB 

fyi-request-29529-d503318f@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

 

Tēnā koe AHB, 
 

Official information request for citizenship ceremonies 

I refer to your official information request dated 11 December 2024 for information relating to citizenship 

ceremonies.  

We have transferred part of your request to The Department of Internal Affairs. Part of the information to which 

your request relates, namely information relating to the criteria and procedures regarding attendance is not held 

by us but is believed to be more closely connected with the functions of the Department of Internal Affairs. In these 

circumstances, we are required by section 12 of the LGOIMA to transfer your request. 

You will hear further from the Department of Internal Affairs concerning that part of your request.  

 

Nāku noa iti, nā, 

 

 

  

Jess Griffin 

Official Information Advisor 

Te Ratonga Ture me te Manapori - Legal & Democratic Services 
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